
 

1st October 2020 

 

 

 

To book wrap around care, please contact Woodside: 

Email: enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk 

Tel(01529) 307500 or 07788 455655  

 

 

02/10/2020 Harvest Festival 

 (children only to be held in school) 

 

22/10/2020 Last day of term  

 

02/11/2020 First day of term  

 

18/11/2020 Whole school flu vaccinations 

 

Dear Parents, 
  
Firstly, a reminder that we will be collecting donations for the New Life Community Larder tomorrow morning; the 
children need to bring any donations into their collection point in their classroom.  The larder are particularly looking 
for tinned produce (e.g. potatoes and vegetables, ravioli, fruit, pasta, meat etc.) and soup, cereal, jam, biscuits, tea 
and coffee.  All items must be “in date” as produce past its sell by date cannot be used.      
 
We will be holding parents’ evening consultations during the week of 12th October. virtually via Zoom.    The 
booking system will open on Monday morning and you will be able to book your slot as you word normally do for 
parents’ evenings.   We will send further information about how the consultations will work using Zoom along with 
the link and instructions on how to join.  
 
Finally, just a further polite reminder about taking care when driving to and from school; please don’t wait on the 
yellow zig zag lines and be mindful of pedestrians especially around the entrance to the Pavilion car park. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs J Bentley 
Head  Teacher  

A huge thank you  - 
You raised £51.57 for Macmillan Cancer 

Support! 

Chestnut class will be studying the Stone Age 
after half term.  

Just a heads up, children will be making their 
own Stone Age costume towards the end of 
next term.  

We would be grateful if you could keep an eye 
out for any material remnants that could make a 
costume for your own child.  Thank you  


